
  
 
 
87 Eagle Squadron 
Royal Canadian Air Cadets 
435 River Rd 
Pelham ON  L0S 1E0 
 
27 January 2020 
 
Dear local business owner; 
 
I am providing this letter to ask for your support for Welland’s 87 Eagle Air Cadet 
Squadron.  We are hosting our first trivia night and silent auction as a fundraising activity 
to support cadet training locally and to help maintain our own building. The trivia night and 
silent auction is taking place on Saturday March 7th 2020 at the Royal Canadian Legion at 
383 Morningstar Ave in Welland.  
 
We recognize that as a local business you regularly receive donation requests and we 
sincerely appreciate any sort of donation you can make. Donations are always kept local, 
directly benefiting the cadets through our not-for-profit Squadron Sponsoring Committee. 
These donations have gone on to fund building maintenance and upkeep, training supplies 
for the cadets, and numerous Squadron trips. Just last year we took our cadets to Madeba, 
an outdoor adventure park. This trip fit our program mandate perfectly, focusing on team 
work, physical fitness, and esprit-de-corps. Cadets were able to participate no matter their 
financial situation, and was made possible because of fundraising activities and donations 
from businesses like yours. 
 
All donations and support will be recognized publicly at the event, on our website at 
87eagle.ca and in our Annual Ceremonial Review program in June. 
 
If you have any questions about the event, require additional information, or wish to 
confirm a donation, please email Natalie Foster, the Trivia night and silent auction chair at 
nfoster498@gmail.com 
 
On behalf of the cadets and staff of 87 Eagle Squadron, thank you for your consideration 
and support. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Natalie Foster                                                                                                      C. Bowman 
Trivia Night Chair                                                                                                Captain 
87 Eagle Squadron RCACS                                                                                 Commanding 
Officer 
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